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On Thursday, November 7th, Naked City Brewing will be hosting a Pro-Am Rally featuring many
of Washington's recently produced Pro-Am beers. All of these beers were selected in local
homebrew competitions and events (such as the Joint Cascade Cup and Puget Sound Pro-Am)
and scaled up for commercial production. They represent the close bond between
Washington's homebrewing and craft brewing communities.

This is your best chance to try these great homebrew inspired beers in one great setting (even
more Washington Pro-Am beers will be available here than at the Great American Beer
Festival). The event is open to the public so come on out with your friends and enjoy a great
evening.

The celebration will be between 6 and 9 pm and a limited amount of each beer is available so
come down early for your best opportunity to try the beers and celebrate Washington's
homebrewing and craft brewing community.

Details:

Date: Thursday, November 7th
Time: 6-9 pm

Location: Naked City Brewing
8564 Greenwood Ave N
Seattle, WA 98103

Phone: 206.838.6299
http://nakedcitybrewing.com/



http://nakedcitybrewing.com/

